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Wear Yellow to raise awareness for WELLBEING 

Please donate £1 and wear something yellow on Thursday 10th October 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

If you haven’t got anything yellow, you can wear something else that is brightly coloured. 
 

We had an assembly on Monday 7th October and on 10th October, we will be talking about 

different ways to promote positive wellbeing. 

 

 

 

 

 

We can’t wait to share some pictures with you in our next newsletter. 
Spooky Bake Competition 

You are invited to take part in our Spooky Bake Sale, designed to have fun and raise money 

for Reedley School. On Friday 1st November we are asking children and families to bring in 

cakes and biscuits that they have made at home. If you like these can have a spooky theme. 

There will be three categories: Pupils, Staff and parents. These will be judged and the top 5 

will win a certificate. 

Cakes/biscuits will then be on sale at the end of the school day – so please come along and 

support the school in this fun event. 

 

 

   

 

 



Remember to be safe when you are in a car 

Always wear your Seatbelts- they are there to keep you safe.  

 

Children should always be in car seats, if you are not sure about which 

type look at this chart. 

 

 

 This newsletter was written by School Council members: Juwayriya, Zakariyah, Adyaan, 

Hashim, Dua and Yousaf 
 

 


